
      Father Marcel Caron, director general of the Pius X Secular 
Institute, is a member of the executive council of the World 

Conference of Secular Institutes (CMIS). This body meets every 
year to share the mission of promoting the specific vocation of 
secular institutes. The executive council members are all direc-
tors of their respective institutes and represent different coun-

tries: Brazil, Canada, France India, Italy, and Poland.  
 Attuned to receive our input from North America,  

he will add his perspectives from CMIS.  
Presently, Father Marcel resides in Québec,Canada. 

Please send $40 check 
payable to USCSI-Day 
Retreat, along with 

any dietary 
information by 

September 1, 2019,  
to: Jessica Swedzinski 

337 Cary Ave 
Staten Island NY10310 

 

For questions call 
262-244-9329 

 

The United States 

Conference of Secular 

Institutes invites you 

to an informative day 

at Marytown Retreat 

and Conference 

Center 

Libertyville, IL 
www.kolbeshrine.org 

Saturday,  
September 14, 2019 
9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

 

For those who wish, 
Evening Program at 
National Shrine of 

St Maximilian Kolbe 

Fr. Marcel 

Caron, ISPX 

Reflections on Consecration 

and Consecrated Life 


